

St Andrew the Apostle



Greek Orthodox School

09 July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 GCSE Results' Day 2021

GCSE results day this year is on **Thursday 12 August**. As you know, in the absence of a summer exam series this year, schools were asked to provide Teacher Assessed Grades using a range of assessments and evidence that was consistent and fair for all students.

Our arrangements for collection of results are necessarily a little different this year to ensure the safety of our school community. Students will be invited to attend at a set time by form group to collect their results from **Building 4 Hall** on the morning of the **12 August** between 8.30am and 11.30am. Parents and carers will be able to wait outside the school building. The arrangements are as below:

110: 08:30-09:00

11S: 09:00-09:30

11P: 09:30- 10:00

11E: 10:00-10:30

11L: 10:30-11:00

11G: 11:00-11:30

A 'one way' system through the hall will be in place along with enhanced hygiene measures. Unfortunately, we will be unable to provide any refreshments this year. The Senior Leadership Team and relevant staff will be on hand to help students with any queries they may have. We will also conduct sixth form enrolment.

If your child will be abroad/away on **12 August** or would prefer not to collect their results in person, please email the attached form to exams@standrewtheapostle.org.uk by 5pm on **Wednesday 14 July** to notify us that they would like results to be emailed and to provide the email address that they would like them sent to. If your child opts for this, they will then receive an email on the 12 August to the nominated email address which will contain their GCSE results. Emails will be sent by 3pm on this date. Please ensure that you and your child are available to be contacted by phone so that we may assist with enrolment to STA sixth form.

Coronavirus restrictions permitting, we hope to invite all Year 11 students back to school next year to collect their exam board GCSE certificates and celebrate their journey through St Andrew the Apostle School at a special 'Certificate Evening'. Information about this will be forthcoming next term.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries about the collection of GCSE results this year.

Yours sincerely,

T. U.

Mrs I Warwick

Headteacher

Mr M Michael

ll llux

Senior Deputy Headteacher

Email: admin@standrewtheapostle.org.uk, Website: www.standrewtheapostle.org.uk



St Andrew the Apostle



Greek Orthodox School

GCSE Results Dispatch Consent- Student declaration

Return to exams@standrewtheapostle.org.uk for the attention of Mr Christou by Wednesday 14 July 2021.

ereb	y certify that I consent to my GCSE results data being dispatched via email on Thursday 12 August 2021
1.	Student email address to be used to send the confidential exam results. Please insert below:
2.	I would like to confirm my offer of a place in the sixth form at STA. Please circle Y/ N.
	Y/N
3.	Name of parent/ carer: Contact number:
4.	Name of student (full name as on the birth certificate)
	Contact number:
	Signature of student:
	Date: